

Director of Development - YEAR 2017-2018

Maria Malo

I help the school part time with marketing, advertising, community outreach, website, and fundraising ideas as well as many other things (annual fund, bricks, and alumni relations).

I have a Master's Degree in Nonprofit Management and work full time at Concordia University Chicago in the Foundation and as an Adjunct Professor.

You may see me around school a lot as a volunteer with Parents Club, various church organizations and Boy Scouts. My son Joe and James both graduated from St. Celestine and attend St. Patrick High School.

If you have any interesting ideas about marketing and fundraising please see me and Mrs. Rocchi.